
May 16, 2022

Governor DeWine announced an Ohio Department of Health order that requires school districts to publicly
share Covid-19 data. Each district is required to provide non-identifying information about positive
COVID-19 cases publicly available. We will not share the names of students and/or staff within the
COVID-19 report.  Each Monday, Washington Local  plans to share the data from the previous week on our
website. Daily data is reported to the Toledo-Lucas County Health Department.

May 16, 2022
Numbers  reflect
5-9-22- 5-15-22

This Week’s
Numbers

Changes from
Last Week

Total
Population Size

Percentage of
Population

COVID-Positive
Staff Members 9 -1 826 1.2%

COVID-Positive
Students 33 +15 6983 .5%

*Washington Local School district cannot disclose specific case information due to FERPA/HIPAA laws.

**Families and Staff are encouraged to continue to report positive cases and
quarantines even during REMOTE instruction to Covidteam@wls4kids.org.
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